COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

December 8, 2014

Mr. Gayle Lyman

Elam Construction, Inc. dba Sandco, Inc.
556 Struthers Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re: Dillon Ranch Pit, Permit No. M-1987-064, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-4

Dear Mr. Lyman:

On December 8, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision
application submitted to the Division on January 16, 2014, addressing the following;

Allow for dewatering of the pit

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No.

M-1987-064. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1987-064 remain in full force and
effect.

Per discussions Elam has agreed to submit a hydrological report with its Annual Report providing collected

data for a minimum period of 1 month prior to dewatering through the mining period and 1 month post
mining.

The estimated liability amount of $31,118.07 was updated in 2013 and is considered adequate at this time.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

]

G. Russell Means
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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